
From: Jeni Regan <jeni.regan@stockport.gov.uk>  

Sent: 24 February 2025 12:30 

To: George Cox <george.cox@stockport.gov.uk>; Marina Barnes 

<marina.barnes@stockport.gov.uk> 

Cc: Suzanne Broomhead <suzanne.broomhead@stockport.gov.uk>; Dave Westhead 

<dave.westhead@stockport.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: licencing meeting 6-8 Shaw Road  

 

Hi George, 

 

Further to the email below from Dave, I can confirm that given the applicant has changed the 

proposal and provided additional information with regards to the proposed use, Planning are 

satisfied that we can withdraw our objection to the licence application.  

This is on the basis of the inclusion of the condition suggested by Mr Duncan Craig 

(applicant representative), which reads as follows: 

‘The premises will operate as a restaurant at all times and hot, substantial food will be 

available for consumption whenever alcohol is sold after 20:00.’ 

I hope this is sufficient, but please advise if you need anything further. 

On this basis, we will not be attending the Committee meeting tomorrow at 6pm.  

Thank you very much 

Kind Regards 

  

Jeni Regan MTCP MRTPI 

Planning Officer – Development Management 

Stockport Metropolitan Borough Council 

Place Directorate 

Stopford House 

Piccadilly 

Stockport 

SKI 3XE 
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